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July 9, 2024

Karen H. Stachowski

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Financial Division, Consumer Advocate Unit
Office of the Attorney General

P.O. Box 20207

Nashville, TN 37202

VIA Email: karen.stachowskiwag.tn.gov

RE: Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“TPUC” or “Commission”), Docket No. 24-
00037, Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.to Amend its Certificate of
Convenience and Necessity to Include the Burns Subdivision in Williamson County
Tennessee

Dear Ms. Stachowski,

The following are responses to your MFR letter dated July 9, 2024, related to the
CCN Petition in the above referenced docket.

Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(a)(3) — The information is contained in Exhibit 2 to the Petition.

Rule 1220-04-13-.17(2)(d)(4) - This letter is from the Harpeth Conservancy and was filed
as public comment to several draft permits issued for TWSI systems. It expresses concerns
the Harpeth Conservancy has regarding TDEC’s general SOP permitting and site inspection
processes. This letter is not relevant to or applicable to this rule as it is not a Notice of
Violation, Order, or administrative action from TDEC or another regulatory agency with
jurisdiction over TWSI.

That said, it should be noted that the letter highlights that the Cox-Ladd Treatment Facility to
which the Burn Subdivision will connect is an example of well operating and maintained
system.

Kind regards, ﬁ,//
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cc: Kelly Cashman-Grams — kelly.grams@tn.gov
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